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SR 699 (Gulf Blvd) Drainage Improvements at 36th Avenue 405600-2-52-36

Project Details
Work Type Drainage

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits between SR 699

and E. Maritana
Dr

Project Start August 2021
City St. Pete Beach
County Pinellas
Road Gulf Blvd

SR 699
Construction
Cost

$244,750

Estimated
Completion

September 2021

Contractor Kamminga &
Roodvoets, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Jamie Khawaja
  727-575-8300
  Jamie.Khawaja@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of September 24, 2021 all work associated with this
project is now complete.

This project cleaned, repaired, and replaced parts of the SR 699
(Gulf Boulevard) drainage system under 36th Avenue in St. Pete
Beach.

During construction, access was limited to local traffic only, as the
work occurred along the middle of 36th Avenue between Gulf
Boulevard and Maritana Drive.

The overall duration of construction impacts was anticipated to be
approximately one month, weather permitting. 


